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Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD

From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 2:53 PM
To: Weaver, Ron
Cc: Allen.Hains@wnr.com; Parker, Ken (Ken.Parker@wnr.com); Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: Termination of GW-007 Discharge Permit with Clarification and Directives of Any Part 

17 Units within the Facility
Attachments: Jal LPG Storage Facility Ltr 2-2-2016.pdf

Mr. Weaver: 
 
The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) communicated via telephone with Mr. Allen Hains (Western Refining 
Company, L.P.) this afternoon on the above subject facility. Subsequent to the phone call, OCD agreed to send a 
clarification letter (see attachment) with further directives based on termination of the GW-007 Discharge Permit.  
 
OCD placed the letter in the U.S. Mail this afternoon to you. Please contact me if you have questions.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Carl J. Chavez, CHMM 
Environmental Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division- Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3490 
Main Phone: (505) 476-3440 
Fax: (505) 476-3462 
E-mail:  CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us 
Website: www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd 
Why not prevent pollution, minimize waste, reduce operation costs, and move forward with the rest of the Nation? To see 
how, go to “Publications” and “Pollution Prevention” on the OCD Website. 
 








